
 

 

DEKALB COUNTY DRAINAGE BOARD 
220 EASE SEVENTH STREET, SUITE 130 

AUBURN, INDIANA 46706 
(260) 925-1928 

 

 
 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

MEETING CHANGE 
 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
The DeKalb County Drainage Board will NOT be in session on Thursday, 
October 19, 2023.  
 
Please publish this notice once on or before October 19, 2023.  
 
Should you have questions, do not hesitate to call.  
 
Thank you, 
Michelle Lassiter,  
Administrative Assistant 


